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Shabestar-Janbe Parke Azadegan, Shabestar, Azarbayjan-e Sharqi, Iran, Postal code:    159-53815  
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Islamic Azad University of Shabestar 

 

 

Subject: Request for Removal of Name from Article Due to Inaccurate Information 

Dear "Snezana Drinic Mladenovic", 

I trust this email finds you well. I am writing to address a matter of utmost importance regarding the article 

titled " RAPD profiling in detecting genetic variation in Stellaria L. (Caryophyllaceae)," in which I 

collaborated with several individuals. Unfortunately, it has come to my attention that certain portions of 

the data presented in the article are inaccurate and fictitious. 

In this context, I wish to clarify that my involvement was solely in the discussion section, where I provided 

comments and notes without any awareness of the existence of inaccurate or fraudulent information. This 

situation underscores that the misrepresented information has been inserted by some collaborators without 

my knowledge. 

Given that I had no knowledge of any falsification in the data and have diligently ensured the accuracy of 

the information, I kindly request the removal of my name from the article. This action is crucial not only 

for safeguarding my credibility but also to prevent any potential repercussions for the university where I 

am affiliated. 

I appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and your understanding of the importance of rectifying 

this situation promptly. Please let me know if any further documentation or clarification is required from 

my end. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely,  

Leila Joudi 

Orchid number: 0000-0002-0220-5814 

Joudi.leila@iaushab.ac.ir 
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